Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
November 14, 2012 ‘

7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, David-Magee, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Sally Turner, Scott
Raeside and Sean-Sutton. The meeting was held in the Planning Office.

Bills

Instant Sign $1,104.96

Member Palzkill moved to pay the bill. The motion was approved 6-0.

Future Projects: Capone Construction provided an estimate on the South Street component of
the pathway of $100,000. Capone is part of the South Shore Consortium and therefore the

project would not require bids.

The pathway through the High School property is being explored, though there may be some
conflicts with the proposed athletic fields complex.

Phase 2 of the pathway to extend from the Middle School to Donovan’s Field is being explored.
Horsley Witten provided a cost estimate of $125,700 to do the work and a preliminary cost
estimate of $475,000.

CPC Funding: Over the next two months the committee will clarify the direction it wants to go
with the pathway, but is leaning toward the Middle School to Donovan’s Field path. A

preliminary application is due 11/26.

Member Cafferty moved to submit a pre-application for CPC funding of $800,000. The motion
was approved 6-0.

Member Palzkill moved that the committee adjourn at 8:30. The motion was approved 6-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on August 26, 2015.
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